

Copy of passport and copy of residence permit

Why do we need a copy of your passport and your residence permit?

Dear library visitors!

This library is part of a project called "Sprachräume –Büchereien für Integration" (Language spaces – libraries for integration).

With this project, we are building up services for refugees, for example:

- Books and media that you can rent
- Reading guides who support you in learning the German language
- Events where you can get in touch with people at your new place of residence

These offers will help you to learn the German language faster and more easily. Moreover, you will get to know our country and our culture and customs.

The library is receiving money from the European Union so that we can build up these services. That is the reason that we must certify that our services are actually being used. We can do so by making a copy of your passport and residency permit. At events, we will have participant lists where we would like to ask you to provide your name and signature.

This data is exclusively being used to certify to our donor that you are using our services. We will under no circumstances give your data to anyone else and we guarantee that this data will be kept totally confidential.

Thank you very much for your understanding and your consent. Please do enjoy the library and its services!





This Project is co-financed by the Asyl-, Migrations- und Integrationsfonds